
 

 

The 152nd Convention 

of the Diocese of Pittsburgh  
 

 

ENCOUNTERING JESUS: 

A Church without Walls 
 

 

November 10 & 11, 2017 
Christ Episcopal Church 

5910 Babcock Boulevard, Pittsburgh, PA 15237 
 

Dear Senior Warden: 
 

This is your official notification that the 152nd Annual Convention of the Episcopal Diocese of 

Pittsburgh will be held on Friday and Saturday, November 10 and 11, 2017, at Christ Episcopal 

Church, North Hills.  It is your responsibility to share this information with your convention 

deputies and all members of your congregation who may be interested. 

 

Please note that convention will open and business will be conducted on Friday evening, including 

the first ballot for positions to be elected.  This convention will also include workshops which will 

be open to your members beyond your deputies.  Please share this information with your parish. 

 

The following important documents relating to this year’s convention are enclosed in this packet: 

 Convention Timeline 

 Certification of Lay Deputies Form * 

 District Chart with Allocation of Deputies and Canons Pertaining to Lay Deputies 

 Nomination Form for Candidates for Office 

 Description of Offices Open for Nomination 

 Convention Resolutions Submission Form 

 Display Table Reservation Form 
 

* Please note that Certification of a parish’s Lay Deputies is not the same as registration for Convention. 

     Registration forms will be available in September.  All deputies planning to attend Convention must register. 

 

All enclosed forms, as well as the pre-convention journal, 

will be made available on the diocesan website at www.episcopalpgh.org 
 

Questions regarding diocesan convention can be addressed to: 

The Rev. Canon James Shoucair, Secretary of Convention 

rector@christchurchnorthhills.org            412-364-2442 


